
Disclosure Regarding Rising Costs of 

Prescription Drugs 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about recent developments 

concerning the rising costs of prescription drugs and how they may affect you. 

As you may be aware, the costs of many prescription medications have experienced significant 

increases in recent months. We understand that this can create financial strain, and we want to 

assure you that we are committed to providing you with the necessary support during this time. 

We encourage you to reach out to our pharmacy team, who can assist you in exploring potential 

alternatives, cost-saving programs, and ways to manage your medication expenses effectively. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued trust in us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


